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COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 

 

ANGLICAN FELLOWSHIP OF PRAYER 

As a representative of the Anglican Fellowship of Prayer, I have over the last five years carried out a 
few programs in which people have been shown the various ways we can offer our prayers up to God. 

The first program I had facilitators demonstrate Lectio Divina, Taize, Contemplative Prayer and the 
use of Prayers Beads for praying. One of the times I presented such a program, the Sisters of St. John 
the Divine came and each one presented a program using the same methods of prayer. 

Over the years, I passed out all posters and information sent to me by the Anglican Fellowship of 
Prayer to all of the churches in this diocese.  

Unfortunately, this year has held back any ideas of putting on a program….one of which I had started 
to prepare was meditation with music and meditation using prayer beads. 

Hopefully, the future will enable us to move forward and carry out some of these programs. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Heather Cutten, deacon 


